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Subject: Input for public comment on 4/1/25 - thanks for forwarding!

From: Brad Pritts  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 12:37 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Input for public comment on 4/1/25 - thanks for forwarding! 

The Comprehensive Plan process needs to be paused.  We have seen nearly a year on “community 
engagement” with one set of plans;   a sudden shift in the past few months; with staff and a few 
voices on Council realizing that there is a renewed need for input.  Meanwhile there is little evidence 
of the type of discipline that a plan should include, such as objective, representative data.  Moreover, 
there is no evidence that infrastructure needs such as water, road traffic, transit, stormwater and 
sewer, etc., have been seriously studied.   
This is a long term plan;  why try to sprint???  
Let’s pause for genuine community input and detailed staff work on infrastructure. 

Respectfully, 
Brad Pritts 
3030 Lexington Drive, Ann Arbor 48105 
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 Brad Pritts 


